
         
         Date: 02 July 2021 
 
Dear OMPH Parishioners, 
 
 
I know that all of you are keeping the faith and living in hope. It is hard to see the 

light at the end of this dark pandemic tunnel.  However, we have to move forward in 

whatever way possible.  I look forward to sharing the Eucharist with all of you again.  

Celebrating our Parish Feast was not the same although we had a bigger crowd  

on-line. 

 

I’m also looking forward to another parish assembly.  But before that can happen  

we have to do a survey for everyone in preparation for the Pan Malaysia Pastoral 

Convention for 2026.    I’m asking all of you to help us complete the survey forms 

from the Diocese before the end of this month.  This will give the diocese enough 

time to correlate the data in order to help us in our Parish Assembly.  The Assembly 

will take place either by zoom or in-person if that is possible.  We have to be 

hopeful.   

 

Your BEC leaders and Heads of Ministries will be in contact with you.  

Jesus calls us to be the Salt of the Earth and the Light of the World especially during 

this pandemic.  We will all respond differently according to our abilities and talents.  

That is why we would like to know what your respond is during this pandemic. 

I wish all of you good health and God’s abundant blessings.  

 

In Him there is fullness of redemption 
 

Rev. Fr. Patrick Massang,CSsR 

(Parish Priest) 

  


